[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[Legislator's Name]
[Title]
[Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]

Dear [Title] [Legislator's Last Name],

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to express my strong support for K-12 computer science education in Illinois and to urge you to consider the importance of integrating computer science into our state's educational system.

In today's rapidly evolving world, computer science has become an essential skill that empowers students to succeed in virtually any career they choose. With the increasing reliance on technology and the digital landscape, it is crucial that our K-12 students receive a comprehensive computer science education to ensure their competitiveness in the job market and their ability to contribute to our state's economic growth.

Here are a few key points I would like to emphasize in support of K-12 computer science education in Illinois:

Preparation for the Future: Computer science education equips students with the skills and knowledge they need to thrive in the 21st century. It prepares them for jobs that may not even exist yet and fosters problem-solving and critical thinking skills.

Equal Opportunity: By providing computer science education in K-12 schools, we ensure that all students, regardless of their background, have access to this critical skillset. This helps bridge the digital divide and promotes equity in education.

Local Job Creation: Investing in computer science education at the K-12 level can foster a local tech workforce, attracting tech companies and startups to our state, thereby creating job opportunities and economic growth.

Curriculum Integration: Integrating computer science into the curriculum can enhance other subjects and foster interdisciplinary learning. For example, students can use programming to solve real-world problems in science, math, and other fields.

I understand that there may be concerns about the resources required for such an initiative. However, the long-term benefits to our state's economy and our students' future prospects far outweigh the initial investments. I urge you to support funding and policies that make computer science education a reality for Illinois students.

I believe that by promoting computer science education in our K-12 schools, we are investing in the future of our state. It is an investment that will yield significant returns in terms of innovation, economic growth, and opportunities for our young people. I respectfully request that you consider these points and support legislation that advances K-12 computer science education in Illinois.

Thank you for your dedication to our community and for your consideration of this important matter. I would welcome the opportunity to discuss this further or provide additional information if needed.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

